ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB OF MANITOBA

NEWSLETTER October 1991

Jim Harrison reported that although the turnout for the Fall Corn Roast was small, those attending had a good time and the weather cooperated fully.

There was a light turnout for the October meeting, probably in part due to the inclement weather.

Just a reminder that the December meeting will be December 16, 1991.

It is also that time of the year again when we have to consider a new executive for the coming year. A good turnout for the November and December meetings would therefore be appreciated as would any volunteers for the positions of president, secretary, treasurer, librarian, properties manager, activities representative(s) and perhaps we might also fill the position of editor which has been left vacant for the last couple of years together with the public relations representative.

The date of the next meeting is Monday, November 25, 1991 at 7:30 p.m. sharp!